
Pinarc Disability Support is  
awarding final year students  
a $10,000 bursary through its  
Allied Health Bursary Scheme. 

The scheme supports career 
pathways to speech pathology, 
occupational therapy, and 
physiotherapy employment within 
the disability sector in either 
regional Ballarat or western 
metropolitan Melbourne (Melton). 

Pinarc is committed to supporting 

final year allied health students 

with a commitment to working 

in the disability sector by 

providing financial assistance and 

work experience opportunities 

as therapy assistants whilst 

completing the final year of their 

degree.

Bursaries valued at $10,000 

each are available to be 

awarded to final year allied 

health students studying speech 

pathology, occupational therapy, 

or physiotherapy in Victoria. 

Recipients are required to commit 

to a two-year full time return 

of service at Pinarc Disability 

Support’s Ballarat or Melton site 

upon completion of their degree. 

Allied Health 
Bursary Opportunities
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For more  
information or to apply:  

www.pinarc.org.au/ 
bursary-opportunity


